
 

 

May 29, 2024 

 

 

Subject: Request for Proposals 

  Engineering Consultant Services –  

  Deschutes County Transportation Safety Action Plan Update 

   

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Deschutes County Road Department received one (1) proposal in response to the above‐referenced RFP 

from KITTELSON & ASSOCIATES. 

 

The proposal evaluation committee has completed evaluation of the sole proposal received and has 

determined that the proposal meets the RFP requirements. 

 

The Department will immediately begin contract negotiation with the sole proposer.   Upon executing a 

professional services contract for the Project, the Department will make the proposals and evaluation 

comments available for public inspection. 

 

Please contact me at cody.smith@deschutes.org or (541)-322-7113 with any questions or concerns. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Cody Smith, PE 

County Engineer/Assistant Director 
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